
Congressional help needed for climate change bill 

To the Editors: Thank you for publishing the climate change column 
by Pam Hunt and Loren Valliere (New Hampshire Sunday News, 
April 13). They emphasize that the EPA is looking for support for its 
plans to curb carbon emissions. Residents can offer support for these 
plans, or they can urge U.S. Sen. Kelly Ayotte to sponsor bipartisan 
climate change legislation. Congressional climate change legislation 
will do a far better job at curbing emissions than EPA efforts. 

JUDY WEISS 

Brookline, Mass. 

http://manchesterunionleader.nh.newsmemory.com/?to-
ken=5285b2446ac512ecfd18e72e9626d7c3_5353df75_40a277&sel-
Date=20140420&goTo=A01%20&artid=7
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